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RRCA EPDS & PERFORMANCE DATA 

We are looking forward to the first RRCA National Cattle Evaluation in many 

years.  We will be posting deadlines for performance data submission as well 

as forms to submit data on the website in the coming days.  So, start 

rounding up your  birth, weaning, and yearling weights in preparation for 

this exciting step forward.  You’ll also need sire and dam identity as well as 

birth dates, and the dates for the weights you submit.   

NEW WEBSITE LAUNCHED 

Be sure to visit our new site at www.romagnola.net , a great online resource 

for finding RRCA breeders, learning more about the breed, and keeping up to 

date with our latest news. Included in this site is a searchable membership 

database which includes all current RRCA members. Please take a moment to 

check your listing to ensure its accuracy, and feel free to contribute your 

website, email, logo or a picture to be included in this directory. Any edits or 

changes can be sent to help@romagnola.net or can be made by calling our 

office at (913) 594-1080. 

In addition to the membership directory, we are also offering a Cattle for Sale 

section of the website. These listings are free for RRCA members, so please 

email cattle information, pictures and videos to have a listing posted. We will 

edit videos as a free service, if you have raw footage please contact brett@beefcenter.org or (785) 633-5512. These 

postings will also be promoted on our Facebook page at https://www.facebook.com/romagnolaandromangus/ , so be 

sure to log in and click “Like” to keep in touch with the association and share your cattle pictures and information.  

SPECIAL RRCA ANIMAL REGISTRATION OFFER 

Through the month of June, we have a special offer for those registering cattle-all animals of any age can be registered 

for just $30/animal.  Take advantage of this offer by downloading registration forms at www.romagnola.net under the 

Membership and Registration Forms portion of the site . Please be sure have these emailed or postmarked by July 1st to 

qualify for this special pricing.  

RRCA NATIONAL SALE 
TO BE HELD NOV. 4TH 

Planning is currently underway for 

this annual event, which provides 

an opportunity to showcase our 

breed and your program to a 

national audience. Please find the 

attached consignment information 

and form, and contact us with any 

questions about consigning or 

purchasing at this event. For the 

first time this year, we will offer a 

live broadcast and online bidding 

through www.dvauction.com , so 

even  if you can’t attend we hope 

you can join us online.  
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ROMAGNOLA PHOTOS 

We want to see your cattle! Send us your photos to be featured on the website 

and Facebook page-be sure to include their sire and any other details or 

descriptions so we can feature your breeding program to RRCA members and 

those looking for Romagnola genetics. If you are currenlty marketing embryos 

or semen, this is a great way to promote those offerings as well.  

CALENDAR 

Please submit your sale and event dates for future RRCA newsletters, website 

and Facebook by emailing them to help@romagnola.net or by calling (913) 

594-1080.  

 

Nov. 4, 2017-RRCA National Sale, Paris, TN 

More details at https://romagnola.net/national-sale/ 

 

 

 

 

Contact Us 

Romagnola & RomAngus Cattle 

Association 

11700 NW Circle Plaza 

Kansas City, MO 64153 

(913) 594-1080. 

help@romagnola.net 

www. romagnola.net 
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